Regenerative forestry and natural building

A permaculture advanced certificate course and plastering workshop 

Facilitated by Tom Ward and Rob Van Arsdale

 Seven days Friday October 3rd through Thursday October. 9th 2008

 Cost: Seven day advanced PC certificate $700 - $750 (sliding scale).  

 Includes:  Three day natural building intensive Oct 3rd- Oct 5th $400-$450

Drop us a note: POBox 1282, Ashland, Oregon 97520 or leave a message on 541-890-1384 to register. Send a $100 check deposit to hold a place (We need to plan for food).  Bring cash or check remainder made to Tom Ward. We are hoping that we will have 8 to 10 people. We will send out a confirmation packet with directions and details after we receive your deposit.

An advanced certificate is available for Permaculture Design Course graduates who complete the week.  Others can have the certificate held until they have a PCDC certificate.  Open to all who have a working knowledge of Permaculture. Tom Ward will discuss and illustrate Regenerative Forestry through topics including Co-evolution and human managed forests, Understory opportunities, Reading the forest, Complexity and metastability, Wildlife and landscape cycles and more…. We will do hands on with willow rods, fir poles and charcoal.
Anyone is welcome to attend the first weekend of plastering and natural building.  The Natural building component of the course is focused on site preparation, adobe floor creation, hands on plastering and finishing techniques and restoration work as we will be working on Tom’s forestry research station.

We will start Friday 10 AM at the first parking lot just up the drive of Wolf Gulch Farm, 7000 Little Applegate Road, Jacksonville, Oregon. Which is at milepost 8. Bring your own snack and light meal food, we will be providing large lunches and you can potluck for breakfast and dinner or do your own. We encourage participants to show up Thursday evening to set up camp.

This is a campground with composting toilet.  Swimming will be available in the farm pond nearby.  We will put up solar shower bags.  Definitely bring a big hat, long pants and long sleeve shirts.  There may be some ticks (but no lime’s disease cluster here).  Poison oak will be fall red and gorgeous (ours is not super potent to most folks).  Our spring and well water is alkaline.  You could bring extra drinking water.  We will have mineral rich well water to drink at the camp.

Bring gloves and good boots. Trowels, floats and hawks would be great to bring if you have them. We will be working on scaffolding and or ladders and walking trails. Camping chairs and pads would be great for the outdoor classroom.

Contact Rob@earthenaccents.com or mailto:tomward@mind.net for more info.

